
 

TEACHER OF ICT 
Temporary for 1 year 

Salary: MPS 
Required for September 2021 

  
Redhill School is a successful 11-16 mixed non-selective school situated in Stourbridge in the West     
Midlands. OFSTED (Nov 2011) identified the school as Outstanding in all key areas.  In March 2013 the 
school was awarded National Teaching School status which is entirely in keeping with our commitment to 
developing the best practice in teaching and learning in our own school and the wider educational 
community.  
 
The Creative Technology Learning Area at Redhill is one of the most vibrant, creative and popular 
departments within the school. It contains five departments which produce some outstanding results; 
Art, Design & Technology, ICT, Music and Business Studies.   
  
Required for September 2021 
We are seeking to appoint an enthusiastic and inspiring teacher of ICT, who is confident in their subject 
knowledge and is able to deliver strong outcome in ICT based qualifications. An ability to teach computer 
science is desirable but not essential.  
 
The post would suit a highly focused individual who can confidently teach ICT from 11-16. The candidate 
appointed will be expected to play a key role in developing and promoting life within Creative Technology 
and to contribute to the extensive co-curricular program. Innovative ways of engaging students across a 
wide range of IT & technology based learning will be an important aspect in the growth of this subject 
area. This is an outstanding opportunity for a committed teacher to join an established and well resourced 
Technology Department. 
 

The person Redhill is looking for will: 

 Be committed to consistently delivering the highest quality of ICT teaching.  Passionate about 
differentiating so that every student is continually motivated and progressing to their full 
potential. 

 Beinnovative, enthusiastic and passionate about teaching ICT with a genuine interest in young 
people and their development. 

 

Closing Date: Friday 18th June 2021 (9am) 
Interviews: Tuesday 22nd June 2021 

Prospective candidates are welcome to visit the school; please contact the  
Headteacher’s PA; Mrs Joanne Endicott for an appointment. 

 
For an informal discussion please contact: 

Mr D Lynch (Leader of ICT & Business) 
 

Application form and further details can be obtained from the school’s web-site 
www.redhill.dudley.sch.uk 

 
Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children. 

All visitors and candidates are subject to safer recruitment procedures. 


